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Regarding Royal Jubilee Campus Plan 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am an owner of one of the condos at 2310 Trent Street. I have become aware of the fact that the Royal 
Jubilee Campus plan proposes to build a parkade on Trent Street. I am also aware that we, the owners at 2310 
Trent Street, were never contacted regarding this proposal. This proposed parkade will impact our building 
hugely with even more light and noise pollution, and it will devalue our properties. Trent Street is already 
extremely busy as it is with St. Patrick's School and the Victoria Mental Health Centre Eric Martin Pavilion. 
Getting in and out of Trent Street, especially around the start and end of the school day through "rush hour" is 
near impossible. I feel we have not been properly notified of the plans, and have not been considered by 
those putting the plan together. We have a right to enjoy our homes, and the added light and noise pollution 
not to mention the addition of many more vehicles trying to get in and out of Trent Street will negatively 
impact our building and its residents. 

I am not opposed to the overall Royal Jubilee Campus Plan, I would just like to see the parkade on Trent Street 
. removed from the final plan. 

Sincerely, 

Alix Causer-McBurney 

302-2310 Trent Street 
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